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The Permanent Mission of the Sultanate of Oman to the United Nations presents its
complements to the President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) and has the honour
to refer to this Mission’s note verbale no. 5223/25220/2211/289 dated 27 July 2022.

In this regard, the Government of the Sultanate of Oman, represented in the Ministry of
Economy wishes to find out the prospect submission of its Second Voluntary National Review
(VNR), during the High-Level Political Forum to be convened in July 2024, in New York, instead
of July 2023.

The Permanent Mission of the Sultanate of Oman to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the President of the Economic and Social Council the assurances of its
highest consideration.

New York, 15 November 2022

H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva
President of the Economic and Social Council
New York
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